

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML, and Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

DW/DEC 4th May 2022

To the parents/carers of pupils in Years 10c/11c

Dear parent/carer,

RE: VISIT TO TWYCROSS ZOO

Pupils in Years 10c and 11c have been tasked to plan a day out this term and have chosen to go to Twycross Zoo in Atherstone, Warwickshire on Friday 27th May 2022.

Depending on what the weather is like for on the day (hopefully sunny), can you please ensure your child has waterproof clothing if the forecast is wet; hopefully it will be a nice day so we will be able to enjoy the outside facilities.

As you will appreciate the cost of this trip is expensive but as pupils have set their hearts on visiting the Zoo, we wish to support this request. We are therefore kindly requesting that if you are able to make a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of this trip, this would be much appreciated.

Lunch will be provided by the school and depending on funds, we are also hoping to buy pupils an ice cream.

Pupils will return in time for the end of day transport arrangements.

Many thanks for your help and support with the above trip.

Yours sincerely

MR D WHITTAKER

HEAD OF OUTDOOR LEARNING/FORM TUTOR



INVESTORS IN PE⊕PLE™

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award